
From: Fjording, Katarina (JE)
Sent: 6/18/2015 12:39:04 PM
To: Haley, Nikki; Hitt, Robert; Clawson, States 
(sclawson@sccommerce.com); mgraney@crda.org; swarner@crda.org
Cc: 
Subject: My Condolences

Dear Nikki & all,

 

please allow me to forward my sincere condolences in regards to the recent fatal 
shooting in a church

in Charleston.  It is a tragic event and our thoughts go out to the victim’s families 
and to the community.

 

Warm regards

Katarina

 

Katarina Fjording 

Vice President  

Purchasing & Manufacturing Americas
Volvo Car Group
USA

Office Swe    +46-31 59 98 01
Mobile Swe    +46-708 21 90 74 

katarina.fjording@volvocars.com <mailto:katarina.fjording@volvocars.com> 
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